

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear colleagues,

This summer, the Division of Finance and Administration was hard at work improving processes and adding services to advance UCI's brilliant future. Please see the tiles below for details on our latest projects.

I am also delighted to introduce our **With U • For U** mobile app, which delivers our services and resources on the go:

- · Report facilities, parking, or safety issues on the spot
- · Call emergency phone numbers
- · Register for ZotAlerts
- · View campus transit options
- Look up people in the campus directory

We are continually adding new features to our app, and we invite you to email <u>WithUForU@uci.edu</u> with any questions, suggestions, feedback, or comments.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration



Mobile App | With U · For U

Quickly access services and resources on the go! Download the free **With U • For U** mobile app directly in the <u>App Store</u> or get it on <u>Google Play</u>, or click <u>here</u> to learn more.



Award Balance Overview (ABO) Report

Principal Investigators can quickly see the financial standing of all of their active awards and projects. Click the image to see a quick explainer video or click here to learn more.



Small Caps and Lab Reno Program

Two processes were redesigned to accelerate the lab remodel process. The Small Capital Improvement Program for Labs will speed up proposal review for earlier funding decisions; and the successful Lab Renovation Pilot Program introduces six and nine month lab construction options.



Ghost Card Purchases at The Hill

This new program allows The Hill to charge "one-off" or unplanned purchases directly to a single default KFS account number for your school or division. Visit the <u>website</u> for program details and registration information.



Public Safety Advisory Committee

The Public Safety Advisory Committee links the campus community and the UCI Police Department. It provides a forum to discuss and make recommendations on public policies, and many members serve on hiring panels for key UCI Police Department personnel. Click here-to-learn-more.



Chemical Waste Event

With funding support from the Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor Faculty Enhancement Fund, Environmental Health & Safety (EH&S) held a free hazardous waste disposal in August. Another <u>free hazardous</u> waste disposal event is planned for November 8th and 9th.



Construction Updates

Click the links below to view new buildings and parking lots to support campus growth.

- University Club
- Anteater Learning Pavilion
- Lot 70



Custodial Services Pilot Program

Custodial Services provides cleaning services for approximately 5.6 million gross square feet in more than 170 buildings. Over the summer, we conducted a custodial pilot program in the School of Physical Sciences to increase service levels. This successful program will be rolled out campuswide by the end of winter quarter.

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | MWith U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 454 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-5109